
From: Craigmillar Labour        Item 3.2 
> Sent: 27 January 2016 13:31 
> To: Veronica Macmillan 
> Subject: Community Centre, 63 Niddrie Mains Terrace 
>  
 
 
We understand that the Council's Finance & Resource committee on Tuesday 2 
February will be discussing the future use of the community centre at 63 
Niddrie Mains Terrace (also known as the Craigmillar Settlement). 
>  
> We were a founder user of the community centre in 1936 until the council 
forced us out a few years ago to make way for its social work staff.  We took 
part in several meetings with council officials and also participated in the 
council's equality impact study but like many other former users were not 
asked to participate in the tendering process for the building's future use.  
We would like to make these and other points to committee members before they 
make their final decision on the centre's future. 
>  
> Paul Nolan 
> Secretary 
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